
Cemetery Trustee Meeting  
May 8, 2018 

 

The meeting was called to order at 6:30 by Chairman Don Dollard at the Town Offices.  

In attendance were Don Dollard, Scott Norris and Jim Thompson. 

Minutes: 

Minutes of the March 20th meeting were discussed and accepted. 

Communications: 

Kerry Long contacted Don wishing to add two additional gravesites to his existing lot that is 
presently unoccupied and without any monument.  Due to constraints, it was impossible; 
however, another lot across a pathway was available and after discussion, it was agreed to sell 
the four gravesite lot applying the cost of the original two and an additional cost of $1,200.00 for 
the two additional gravesites. Motion made by Scott Norris and seconded by Jim Thompson. 
Unanimously approved.   

Old Business: 

It was decided not to go with True Green and instead will go with Shade Tree for this year. 

One grave site was sold to Frances Towle 

Scott Norris will contact Darren Wetherbee regarding the wall work at Longmeadow. 

Scott Norris will contact the Boy Scouts for a date and time for placing veteran’s flags at both 
cemeteries. 

Updated office files with the recent purchases and burials. 

 

Adjourn: 

Scott Norris made a motion to adjourn at 8:06, seconded by Jim Thompson.   

 


